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Class Chosen by Teacher Chosen by Class

Mrs Burrell Zeriya O

Mr Whiteley Aria K Logan G

Mrs Mitchell Toby W Alice W

Miss Lycett Aria S Bella-Reux B

Mrs Crossley Jack S Freya D

Mrs Jones Leearna H Owen R

Mrs Cross Zakhar I Ivy H

Mrs Hughes Willow W Toby B

Mrs Bailey Esme H Finley B

Mrs Slinger Roman I Lily G

Miss Mutch Logan M Dev D



Attendance 9th – 12th January

Reason for Absence
When you leave a voicemail with the office,
please give some detail about the type of illness.
The office have to record this on the register in
order to monitor infectious illnesses etc. It saves
you having to answer a phone call from the
office later in the morning.
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Nursery Building Resources

We wondered if anyone knows of someone who works in the
building trade who would be able to source us some bricks,
sand and cement. The children are loving our topic, Build It Up,
and are very enthusiastic about building and looking at different
parts of a building like windows, doors and a roof. We would
like to give them a real life experience of undertaking some
building work.

If you know of any local building work currently going on then
please let us know. We did think about walking to the new
school but it is too far for our little legs to walk!

If you have anything at home that would help with our learning
about building (not just houses) then please send them in:
window brochures/ door brochures/ floor swatches/ floor plans/
paint charts etc.

Thank you for your continued support - Nursery team

Mrs Hopkin’s Maternity Leave
Mrs Hopkin’s maternity leave officially starts today! She has
done remarkably well to remain in school until the 39th week of
her pregnancy. She is due imminently! We wish Mrs H and her
husband the very best of luck as they welcome their new
addition to Team Hopkin. We will keep you informed with a
picture and a name as soon as we can…



Event Class/Phase Location Date and Time

Year 6 SATs 
Parents/Carers 
Meeting

Year 6 Applegarth Primary School Wednesday 24th January
5:00pm – 5:30pm

PTA AGM Whole School Applegarth Primary School Wednesday 31st January
6:00pm - 6:30pm

PTA Meeting Whole School Applegarth Primary School Wednesday 31st January
6:30pm - 7:30pm

Nursery Stay 
and Play

Nursery 
Parent/Carers

Applegarth Primary School Friday 2nd February
10:30am – 11:30am
2:00pm – 3:00pm

NSPCC Number 
Day

Whole School Applegarth Primary School Friday 2nd February

Safer Internet 
Day

Whole School Applegarth Primary School Tuesday 6th February 

Carlton Lodge 
Pre Visit 
Meeting

Year 5 
Families

Applegarth Primary School Wednesday 28th February 
5:00pm – 5:45pm

World Book Day Whole School Applegarth Primary School Thursday 7th March

Nursery Stay 
and Play

Nursery 
Parent/Carers

Applegarth Primary School Monday 11th March
10:30am – 11:30am
2:00pm – 3:00pm

Red Nose Day Whole School Applegarth Primary School Friday 15th March 

British Science 
Week

Whole School Applegarth Primary School Monday 18th – Friday 22nd

March

Robinwood 
Family Meeting

Year 6 
Families

Applegarth Primary School Wednesday 1st May 
5:00pm – 5:45pm

Key Stage  2 
SATs Week

Year 6 Applegarth Primary School w/c 13th May 2024
PLEASE DO NOT BOOK 
HOLIDAYS

Nursery Stay 
and Play

Nursery 
Parent/Carers

Applegarth Primary School Wednesday 15th May
10:30am – 11:30am
2:00pm – 3:00pm

Carlton Lodge Year 5 Carlton Miniott Thursday 16th May and
Friday 17th May  2024

Pride Month Whole School Applegarth Primary School June 2024

Autistic Pride 
Day

Whole School Applegarth Primary School Tuesday 18th June 

Robinwood Year 6 Robinwood , Alston Monday 24th June –
Wednesday 26th June 2024



VOLUNTEERS 
NEEDED!

Friends of Applegarth 
(our PTA – parent teacher 

association) needs your help!
To help with the effective running of our school PTA we need more  

volunteers. In January, we will be hosting our AGM and vacancies for 
key roles on the committee which need filling.

Our PTA does much-needed and highly-valued work to support 
Applegarth Primary School by ensuring regular fundraising events 

take place to raise money which directly benefits our children. 
Recently, the PTA have funded new books, iPads, pantos and live 

theatre visits and orienteering markings.

Please attend January’s AGM on Wednesday 31st January at 6:00pm
to find out more information and be present to put yourself 

forward for one of the vacant roles.

If you require any further information ahead of the
AGM, please contact the PTA Secretary via email:

pta@Applegarth.n-yorks.sch.uk

mailto:pta@Applegarth.n-yorks.sch.uk









